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David Blaylock <aaceofspades@gmail.com>
Monday, March 15, 2010 5:20 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex RIN 3038-AC61

RE: RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Commissioner Luken:

I’m writing to protest any regulation the CFTC proposes, that decreases my available leverage for Forex
trading.

Instead, I request that you channel your agency’s effort toward the protection of investors against fraud.

I do not want, welcome or require the U.S. government to be involved in how I manage my currency
trading strategies or business.

Regards,
David Blaylock
Retail Forex Trader


